
From: Chihara Michelle
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Please Save the Trees!!
Date: Monday, August 19, 2024 1:14:20 PM

You don't often get email from mchihara@whittier.edu. Learn why this is important

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear City Council,

I know you care about Whittier and want to do what’s best for our lovely community!!
The Pedestrian Promenade Option will bring us the best of both worlds!!
Be heroes!! Save the trees!

Thank you so much for your service,
-Michelle

Michelle Chihara
Associate Professor, English
http://michellechihara.com
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